
KEWFORD EAGLES FOOTBALL CLUB 
 

Child Protection/CRB Policy 
 

 
 
The club must adhere to sound and recommended Child Protection guidelines as 
laid down by the FA. The club must demonstrate it has one primary Child 
Protection Officer, i.e. The Club Welfare Officer, to act as the single point of 
contact with the FA and County FA. That officer must have attended at least one 
of the designated courses in Child Protection, provided by the FA and run by the 
County FA which should be updated every three years. In addition, all those 
running teams must have attended a First Aid course, a Safeguarding Children 
Course, and be able to provide evidence of this to the FA.  
 
All those associated with the management and coaching of children, all 
Committee Members and all volunteers who have direct contact with children 
must go through the latest CRB and Police record checks, and health vetting 
procedures. Our club upholds these policies to the full, and will continue to do so.   
 
The current Club’s Welfare Officer is: 
 
Miss Lynn E Boleyn 
170 Beachcroft Road 
Wall Heath 
Kingswinford 
West Midlands 
DY6 0HS 
 
Tel:  01384 830862 
Mobile:  07747 563623 
 
 
The Birmingham County Welfare Officer is: 
 
Paul Milne Tel 0121 357 4278 Email: paul.milne@birminghamfa.com 
 
 


